
 
 

President : Ross Iredale                                                                                                                                         

Secretary : Martin Reedy 

 

MINUTES of the MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 
FEBRUARY 3rd 2020 

 
The Meeting commenced at 5.30pm 
 
Attendance : David Roles, Steve Arnold, Mal Horner, Max Walters, Ross Iredale, Martin Reedy 
Apologies : Les Watkins 
Absent : Kevin Tuckerman 
 

Minutes The Minutes of the January 2020 Meeting were accepted 

 Moved Max Seconded David 
 
Mail Resignation letter from Secretary, Dallas Palm, dated 2nd February 2020 

 President to reply 
 Letter from WPH Sports Club CEO – defibulator 
 
General Business  

1. Unification  -  Meeting of the Men’s and Women’s Bowls scheduled for Thursday 6th 
February 2020 at 12.30pm 

2. Twilight Bowls  -  Jim and Elaine reported that attendances on Thursday nights was 
very low.   The Committee agreed that promotional leaflets were needed and to be 
organised for the 2020-21 year 

3. Defibulator  -  WPHSC to provide training on the use of the defibulator which is located 
at the Reception Desk.   David Roles, Rod Wright and Steve Arnold to attend 

4. Secretary  -  Martin Reedy attended the meeting by invitation and after discussion was 
nominated and appointed Secretary for balance of this Committee’s term 

5. Bowls NSW  -  Circular CO4/2020 update on Unification discussions was read with a 
copy sent to all Committee members on 4/2/20  

6. Wednesday Bowls  -  A show of hands survey to be conducted on Wednesday 5/2/20 
to gage interest in daylight months, to commence bowls at 9.30am 

7. New Bowlers  -  The Committee agreed that new bowlers would be offered fees as 
follows- 
Quarterly  $125 -----  Yearly  $500 ------  OR  $100 with $15 green fee 

8. Website/Emails  -  After discussion it was agreed as follows- 
  Website    -    currently being looked at by Dallas Palm 
  Emails     -     to take up Dom Surace’s offer to investigate and provide a report to the 
                        Committee 

9. Bowls Brochure  -  The Committee agreed with the final presentation and approved to 
go ahead with printing (250 copies).   The Committee thanks Rod Wright and Ian Corke for 
the work put in to provide the brochure. 

10. Social Members  -  It was agreed to write to the following bowlers and advise that as 
they were not bowling they will be classified as a social bowler and will be most welcome at 
the Club – Alan Cotton, David Polley, Rod Roberts, John Williams and Con Gannis 

 
Late News Zone 10 AGM.   Congratulations to Dallas Palm who was elected to the Zone on Monday 3/2/20 

 
Next Meeting Monday 2nd March 2020 
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